
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: mercredi, 26 juin 2024 19:51 
To: Turchin Nelea ; 'leahu.nelea  

 
Cc: Permanent Mission Of Moldova Republic Of Moldova [MFA GOV] ; Ilya 
Trombitsky  
Subject: Decision VII/8n (Republic of Moldova) - Committee's first progress review 

Dear Ms. Turchin,  

Please find enclosed the Compliance Committee’s first progress review on the implementation of 
decision VII/8n concerning compliance by the Republic of Moldova.  

The Committee’s first progress review examines the progress made by the Republic of Moldova to 
implement decision VII/8n to date, based on the Republic of Moldova’s first progress report and the 
comments received thereon. 

I would be grateful if you would confirm safe receipt by return email. 

Kind regards, 

Fiona 

 

Fiona Marshall  

Legal Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee and 
Assistant to the Special Rapporteur on Environmental Defenders 
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